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PUBLIC MEETING FOR THE PEWAUKEE LAKE  

MANAGEMENT PLAN UPDATE PROJECT 

 

A public meeting has been scheduled to provide Southeastern Wisconsin residents with information about 

the Pewaukee Lake Management Plan (3rd Edition) Update Project that is being developed by the Lake 

Pewaukee Sanitary District and Southeastern Wisconsin Regional Planning Commission (SEWRPC).  

At the public meeting, attendees will learn more about the proposed lake management plan and be able to 

provide comments on the plan outline and content. The meeting will be held: 

 

Wednesday, June 25, 2014 

6:30-8:30 p.m. 

Pewaukee Public Library 

210 Main Street, Pewaukee 

 

The informational meeting has four main goals: 1) review the proposed plan outline and content; 2) 

present timeline for completion; 3) provide a brief history of management on the Lake and information 

being assembled to date; and 4) identify important issues and concerns related to Pewaukee Lake. There 

will be an opportunity for property owners, residents, and people who use Pewaukee Lake for recreation 

to complete a questionnaire and submit comments about lake management issues and concerns. 

 

“The purpose of the plan update is to use current science and technology to bring the Pewaukee Lake 

management recommendations up to date,” said SEWRPC Principal Planner Thomas M. Slawski, Ph.D., 
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who is managing the plan for SEWRPC. “The plan will address aquatic plant management, fish and 

wildlife populations, and shoreline maintenance issues, as well as provide recommendations that could be 

implemented upstream to address lake management issues at their source.” 

 

Questionnaires are also available from SEWRPC; written comments may also be submitted to SEWRPC 

directly by July 31, 2014. Please contact Beverly Saunders for questionnaires or to comment on the 

proposed plan: 

 

E-mail:   bsaunders@sewrpc.org 

Phone:   (262) 953-3221 

Fax:  (262) 547-1103 

Mail:   Southeastern Wisconsin Regional Planning Commission 

  c/o Beverly Saunders 

W239 N1812 Rockwood Drive 

P.O. Box 1607 

Waukesha, WI 53187-1607 

 

About SEWRPC 

 

The Regional Planning Commission is the official areawide planning agency for infrastructure and land 

use for Southeastern Wisconsin. The Commission serves the following seven Southeastern Wisconsin 

Counties: Kenosha, Milwaukee, Ozaukee, Racine, Walworth, Washington, and Waukesha. Under State 

law, Commission plans are advisory to local and State governments. 
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